
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, September 16, 2024. 

______ Attention 6th Graders running for ASB! If you passed the teacher 

recommendation process, please remember to attend the mandatory ASB 

Election Information Meeting after school today. Please remember that you 

need to arrange a ride home promptly at 4pm. If you are unsure if you passed 

the teacher recommendation process, please contact Mrs. Richards and she 

will let you know. 

 ______ Calling all Guardians! As we gear up for our kickoff spirit assembly on 

Friday, September 20th, we’re challenging all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students to 

show off your school spirit! Here’s the challenge: Wear your Guardian Wear or 

the color blue to the assembly. That’s right—represent your grade with pride! 

We’ll find out at the assembly which grade brings the most school spirit. So, mark 

your calendars and start planning your outfits. Let’s make this a Friday to 

remember and show our Gateway Guardian pride! 

______ Today is the deadline for Football registration.  Students who have not 

completed their registration by the end of the school day will be removed from 

the roster.   

______ Yearbooks are on sale now through September 24.  You can purchase 

them online or bring $30 cash or check to the Office.  Reserve your yearbook 

today! 

______ Attention 7th and 8th grade students:  If you can read, speak, write, listen, 

and understand another language, sign up by October 25th to take the World 

Language Assessment to earn High School language credits. The forms are 

available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office. This is the only testing 

opportunity this year. Please bring your completed form along with $10 cash or 

check payment to Mrs. Trachte in the Main Office by October 25. 

______ Do you want to learn how to knit and crochet? Are you interested in 

creating handmade items for people in need? Join us at Fiber Arts Club today! 

We will meet from 3-4pm in Mrs. Almquist’s room (B-122). All experience levels 

are welcome! 

______ Hello, Gateway Guardians! Builders Club is meeting on Tuesday, 

September 17th in Mr. Rentko's room (304) right after school. Anyone is welcome 

into this club, so please come by with some friends to learn how to receive 

volunteer hours and participate in our scavenger hunt and cup stacking games. 

I hope to see you there!  

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 



 

 

 


